

It is hard to believe that we are quickly drawing to the close of another year. I look back on 2017 with gratitude to the L-rd and to all of you who have helped us raise up Children of Jacob. Because of you we have been able to create a new ministry dedicated to blessing the Jewish people. To bless, ANY Jewish person, ANY where in the world in ANY way possible. This is not just a slogan. This is a philosophy and a commitment to do whatever it takes to bless the Jewish people.





Find us online:

Facebook
facebook.com/ChildrenofJacob
or our website

or our website www.Childrenoffacob.com

Ilook back on this year with trips to Israel and Ukraine, how we were able to bless and serve the Jewish people in so many different ways. Repairing the apartment of a handicapped man in Israel. Providing food parcels for outreaches. Emptying a 40 foot container of goods for autistic children. Bringing spiritual encouragement to the discouraged. And of course, the most important thing, bringing the truth of Messiah to Jewish people who have never heard it before. And this is only the beginning! G-d is opening doors for us to work in Jewish communities and to share the needs with believers around the world.